
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Our Lady of Lourdes 

Established –1875 

534 N. Wood Street   
Gibson City, IL 60936 

 

Mass Schedule 
Saturday 5 pm 

Sunday 7 am & 10:30 am 
Monday 8 am 
Tuesday 8 am 

Thursday 6:30 pm 
Friday 8 am 

Holy Days: 7 am & 7 pm 
 

Eucharistic Adoration 
Tuesday 8:30-9:30 am 

Thursday 7-8 pm 
 

Confession 
By appointment any time 
Saturday 4:30 pm (OLOL) 

 

 
 

Immaculate Conception 
202 E. Green Street 
Roberts, IL 60962 

 

Mass Schedule 
Sunday 8:30 am 

 

 
 

Parish Office 
Phone & Fax: 

(217) 784-4671 
General Information 
pastor@ololgc.org 

Address: 
534 N. Wood St. 

Gibson City, IL 60936 
Website 

www.ololgc.org 

Welcome 

Welcome to Our Lady of 

Lourdes and Immaculate 

Conception! We are glad  

you are here with us today.  

If you would like to join 

our Faith Community, 

please contact our parish 

office or stop by any time. 

 

September 29, 2013  
Twenty-Sixth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Immaculate Conception  
Catholic Mission 

202 E. Green Street  Roberts, IL 60962 

Our Lady of Lourdes Catholic Church  



Join …... The Caring Team 
Volunteers are needed in the upcoming weeks to clean our 

beautiful church.  Simply sign up on the schedule, which is lo-

cated on the table at the back of the church. The binder pro-
vides additional details on the cleaning process. Questions? Call 
the parish at 784-4671.  This is a great opportunity for our youth 
to log service hours as well! 

Pastor 
Rev. Thomas Theneth, CMI 

 

Deacon 
Jeff Volker 

217-781-8238 
 

Parish Secretary 
Patti Meunier 

 

Religious Education 
Alyce Hafer 

 

Youth Ministry 
Bruce Killian 

 

Musicians 
Michele Fackler 

Corey Fields 
 

Parish Council  
President 

Matt Doran (OLOL) 
 

Baptism 
Call the Rectory at least four 

weeks before the baptism. Baptis-
mal instruction for the parents 
and God-parents is required. 

 

Anointing of the Sick 
If you or a family member is ad-

mitted to the hospital or makes a 
trip to the Emergency Room, 
please contact Fr. Thomas at 

(630) 639-0502 or Deacon Jeff at 
(217) 781-8238. 

 

Marriage 
Call the Rectory at least six 

months before. A six month prep-
aration time is required. 

Ministry Schedules 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Date Altar Servers Lectors Euch. Minister Ushers Homebound Ministry 

Sat, Oct 5 5:00 PM Madison Eberle  
Hannah Hathaway    

Mary Fairfield 
Marj Brown 

 Leo Chapman 
Stan Alt 

Deacon Jeff 

Sun, Oct 6 7:00 am Axel Doran Kathleen Reum    

Sun, Oct 6 10:30 am Allison Andreae 
Samantha Groover 

Sarah Sarantakos 
Lisa Volker 

Deacon Jeff Bruce Killian 
Steve Killian 

 

THIS WEEK’S INTENTIONS 

If you wish to have a mass intention for a loved one, anniversary or other 
occasion, please contact the parish office.  Mass intentions are $10.  

MON  September 30 

8:00 AM 

Tom Duffy 

 

TUE  October 1 

8:00 AM 

Lyla Hutchcraft 

WED  October 2 

 

 

No Mass 

THU  October 3 

6:30 PM 

Esther Molck 

 

FRI  October 4 

8:00 AM 

Eleanor Kerber 

 

SAT  October 5 

5 PM 

Parish Family 

 

SUN  October 6 

7 AM (OLOL) 

8:30 AM (IC) 

10:30 AM (OLOL) 

 

Tom Duffy 

Michael Weber((C) 

Eleanor Kerber 

Volunteers are always needed for our parish ministries. For more information on how to join, contact the parish office. 

 

Thank You 
For Your Gifts 

 
OLOL 

Imm. Conception 

Envelopes 
 

$2622.00 

Loose $669.00 

Capital 
Improvements* 

$260.00 

 
 

 

Total 
 

$278.00 

  *We have reached our finan-
cial goal due to generous do-
nations and memorials; how-

ever, if you are still able, please 
keep fulfilling your pledge. 

Pray for the Sick 
& Homebound 

Tony Coons 
Mary Cothern 
Jesse Cervelli 
Vicky Stuckey 
Dick Walter 
Doris Benter 
Faye O'Neal 

Penny Campbell 
Loretta Bode 
Rita Benefiel 

Sarah Sarantakos 
Chuck Kemmer 

If you wish to add the name 
of a loved one who is sick, 
please contact the parish 
office  at 217-784-4671 or 

pastor@ololgc.org. 

Paul and Sarah Sarantakos invite you to 
write any need you have in the Prayer 
Book located at the back of the church. 
You and your needs will be kept in their 
prayers as they travel to and from Joliet 
for Paul’s diaconate classes. 



From the RE Desk 

Parish Events 

MONSTER DASH 
The GCMS Education Foundation will be having a 5K/
mile walk on October 26, 2013 at the North Park in Gib-
son City.  Costumes are encouraged and prizes will be 
given.  The Education Foundation provides funding for 
items needed in the  GCMS school system such as the all 
school trip, active boards, Kindergarten first day mate-
rials, tutoring and much more.  Come support our GCMS 
Education Foundation.  More information and registra-

Tue, Oct 1   

 CALM 
 
Sun, Oct  6 

 Parish Hall Cleanup – 
   COME ONE! COME ALL!! 
 
Wed, Oct  9 

 K of C   Meeting 
 
Tue, Oct 15 
 CALM 

 

Wed, Oct 23 

 RE Teachers Meeting 
 

Wed, Oct 30 

 Parish Council Meeting 

                    PARISH HALL CLEANUP 
            COME ONE...COME ALL!! 
 

We are having a parish hall cleanup on Sunday, October 6, from 1-4 pm.  We are 
asking that any group that has anything stored at the hall, please be present or 
have a representative present.  We would love to make this an all parish func-
tion...more hands, more progress.  This is also a great opportunity for our youth to 
earn service hours so encourage them to come as well.  If you know you will be 
able to attend, please email the office at pastor@ololgc.org so we can be orga-

  Say 

Cheese! 
We are looking 
for people to 

serve on our photo directory 
committee.  Our last printed 
directory was in 2000 and 
we thought it was time for 
an update.  Please contact 
the office  784-4671 or email  
pastor@ololgc.org if you are 
interested in heading or 
helping on this committee.  
We will need to have sign up 
tables out next weekend af-
ter masses, so please don’t 
delay !! 

 

 

 

 

 

 Starting with the month of October, we would like to invite families of the parish to carry up the offertory gifts!  
Please answer the call to greater participation in the mass for whatever mass you attend.  You may volunteer 

to the ushers as you enter  for mass and they will be happy to assist .  You will head to the back of church 
when the ushers start the collection.  This is a great encouragement for your children at mass. 

 
 October is the month of the ROSARY.  On October 6th, 20th and 27th, RE classes will end at 10AM and the chil-

dren will walk over to church accompanied by the RE teachers to say one decade of the rosary before mass.  
We invite all parents to attend this special prayer time with the children.  Please send a rosary with your child 

on these days.  Extra rosaries will be available if needed.  If you are unable to attend please be at the hall by 

10AM to pick up your child.  A reminder will be coming home with your child this week. 
 

 October 27th is also “dress as your favorite saint day”.  It is also a youth mass.  Children will be allowed to 
wear their saint costume to mass and the younger children will be in a parade of saints at the hall during reg-

ular class time.  Individual teachers are planning on passing out treats!! 
 

 Coming events:  Food drive during the months of November, December and January.  Boxes for collecting dry, 
canned, and paper goods will be available in the hall and  at the back of the church to support the local food 

pantry.   
 

 SOMETHING SPECIAL:  We have started an ambassador program within the RE program, pairing the youth group 
with the younger children in the parish.  We paired students at the last prayer time and we’ve asked them to 

find each other at the hall just before prayer time each week.  This is a new idea that the teachers and myself  

are working out and are very excited about.  Your child may have spoken to you about it.  We hope so!!  We 
hope they are as excited about this new venture as we are.  At our first teachers meeting we agreed on the 

importance of having the older children mentor, or ambassador, if you will, the younger children in their 

faith walk.  Many times they make a much deeper impression.  We see this easily in the arena of 

sports.  Your comments/suggestions are always welcome.  Thanks you! THANK     YOU... 
To the OLOL 
Youth Group for 

volunteering to clean the 
church after mass on the 
first  
Sunday of every 
month...we are so grateful 
for your gift of time to 
keep our church  beauti-
ful!! 


